The board of Supervisors have given us reason for self congratulation. At their meeting on the 28th, they determined upon building a road from the city to Saint Mary's hospital. After determining upon this they personally examined the route and concluded to let it out on contract; but finding no one in our pueblo sufficiently straightened in circumstances to be willing to take it at the price they deemed sufficient, it was finally let out by the piece. This road as we understand is to run direct to Warners mill through the finely cultivated valley of the Santa Cruz; thenee around the foot of the mountain to the hospital as mentioned, Mr. John Began has the contract for building the bridges, which are to be four in number and of stone. The cost of these when complete estimated at \$150.; and when finished togother with the excellence of the road, as contemplated will make one of the most pleasant walks and finest pleasure drives in the territory.